
 

The FUTURE of Meetings and ROUNDTABLE-A Report from “Top 
Hands” meeting in Washington DC. 

Much discussion was had at Top Hands on the Future of Meetings, specifically Roundtable 
and District meetings. For those of you that have yet to be involved in the District, we 
have a District Chair, District Commissioner and a whole group of men and women that 
make trainings happen, activities organized, advancement and Eagle Boards arranged, raise 
$101,500 each year, Social Media and Website updates along with Camping advice, 
Commissioners that service you and so many of you that assist in all the things that make 
are district great.  We are already ahead of many other districts, as we have changed our 
Roundtables dates to only 4 times a year in order to meet many needs at one time. We 
have improved the information flow by use of our monthly Conejo Courier Newsletter, 
Social Media and our ConejoScouts.org Website. Our District Committee meets once a 
month but if a meeting can be arranged a different way, why not?  A possible Family BBQ, 
YouTube Trainings, are in early planning stages to meet less but more effectively. If you 
could get a link of the last roundtable and watch it at a more convenient time, wouldn’t 
that make more time available for your den meeting planning or the next hike and even 
more important, your Family? Stay tuned for more information, but please share these 
thoughts as the future looks bright and more user-friendly. Your life is busy and meeting 
your Scouting Needs is what the Conejo District Leadership, and Council Staff is striving 
for. 


